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ReCAAP (Regional Cooperation Agreement on Combating Piracy and Armed Robbery against Ships in 
Asia) has recently reported a total of 43 incidents and armed robbery against ships during January 
to March 2025. This marks a 48% increase in the total number of incidents compared to the previous 
reported incidents during the same period in 2024.

Seafarers are strongly reminded to remain vigilant and proactive in ensuring their safety and security while 
transiting high-risk areas, particularly the Straits of Malacca and Singapore. Regular security rounds, heightened 
watchkeeping, especially during night hour, and maintaining operational CCTV and communication systems are 
critical. All suspicious activities must be reported immediately to the nearest coastal authorities and flag State. 
By staying alert, following best management practices, and leveraging tools such as the ReCAAP Mobile App and 
Re-VAMP dashboard, seafarers can play a key role in deterring incidents and protecting lives and assets at sea.
 
For more information, read the report here.
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FURTHER INFORMATION
For further information, please do not hesitate to email lossprevention@tindallriley.com.

DISCLAIMER
THIS LOSS PREVENTION UPDATE IS PUBLISHED BY THE BRITANNIA STEAM SHIP INSURANCE ASSOCIATION EUROPE (THE ASSOCIATION).

Whilst the information is believed to be correct at the date of publication, the Association cannot, and does not, assume any responsibility for the 
completeness or accuracy of that information. The content of this publication does not constitute legal advice and Members should always contact the 
Association for specific advice on a particular matter.
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